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The Boundary County Office of Emergency Management would like to thank all the 
parties who have done so much to save the lives and personal property in Boundary 
County during the Fleming Creek Fire. 
 
Idaho Lands provided the Incident Command along with their Fire Crews, US Forest 
Service Fire Crews, local Fire from all Departments, Law Enforcement including the 
Sheriff’s Office and Idaho State Police, Boundary County Emergency Management and 
the Red Cross worked together for the best possible outcome of a Wildfire that had 30 
homes in the high risk area. 
 
Attached you will find some photos taken by Mandi Bateman of the Bonners Ferry 
Herald.  These photos will show some of the effort used on the Fleming Creek Fire and 
cannot be used for any other purpose without the written consent of Mandi Bateman. 
 
Good job all! 
 

 



 
 

Foaming down a home to save it, Local Fire Fighters were assigned 
to protect all the homes and structures 

 



 
 
 

 
 

Skimmer aircraft protecting this home 
 



 
 

The dump from the skimmer aircraft 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

One of the heavy retardant aircraft unloads, we are really close 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 

A lone Idaho Lands Fire Fighter walks out of the fire 


